
Mailing Address:  
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
DIVISION OF AVIATION 
1560 MAIL SERVICE CENTER 
RALEIGH, NC  27699-1560

Telephone:   (919) 814-0550 
Fax:  (919) 840-9267 

  
  

Website: www.ncdot.gov/aviation

Location:  
RDU AIRPORT 

1050 MERIDIAN DRIVE 
MORRISVILLE, NC  27560

April 4, 2022

James Howden
ROWAN COUNTY 
DBA  MID CAROLINA REGIONAL AIRPORT 
130 W INNES ST 
SALISBURY NC  28144-4365

  
Request for Aid(Application) #: 1000013596  
Program: AV_STATE_GRANT  
WBS # : 36244.56.11.1  
Project : TAXIWAY REHABILITATION (design/bid)  
  
SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF REQUEST FOR AID APPLICATION 
 
  
Dear James Howden: 
  
The NCDOT-Division of Aviation has completed its final review of your above referenced Request for Aid for 
Rowan County  in the amount of $ 39,778.00. Your Request for Aid is approved to proceed to the next stage of 
the funding process. 
  
Attached to the online Request for Aid application is the grant agreement for the funding of WBS #36244.56.11.1, 
including State Assurances. Federal agreements will also include Federal Block Grant Assurances and Airport 
Improvement Program Certifications. 
  
Agreement Signature Process  
    •  Sponsors using DocuSign will receive a separate email from DocuSign with instructions 
    •  Sponsors not using DocuSign will print one copy and complete the signature page  
                o (the first page date is left blank and to be completed by NCDOT)  
    •  Sponsor will upload the signed agreement into EBS/Partner Connectunder the application  
    •  Sponsor must sign and upload all seven AIP Sponsor Certifications for all federal grant agreements 
    •  Sponsor will EMAIL DOTAviationGrants@ncdot.gov  that the signed agreement has been uploaded 
    •  DoA will have the sponsor signed agreement executed by the Secretary of Transportation (or his designee) 
    •  DoA will upload the fully signed agreement into EBS/Partner Connect and notify the sponsor via email. 
  
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your regional Airport Project Manager or visit our 
website at: 
https://connect.ncdot.gov/municipalities/State-Airport-Aid/Pages/default.aspx  
  



The NCDOT Division of Aviation appreciates your commitment and contribution to our state aviation system and 
we are excited to partner with you on this grant. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Bobby L. Walston, PE 
Director of Aviation




